
This proposed bill will not stop gun related crime.  It will only create a data base of existing firearms in 

the state.  I strongly oppose this legislation and will vote against anyone who votes for it.  I will also 

support any opponent  in the next election who runs against anyone who votes for this 

legislation.  There will be consequences for this terrible legislation. 

 

 

--  

Steve Grigsby 

Medford Oregon 97504 

 


